
 Boorowa Community Landcare Group 

Re Gen Grazing Group Bus Trip 

Friday 6th December 2019 

 

 

7.00am SHARP   Bus Leaves Boorowa Tourist Information 

 9.00am   Peter & Bundle Lawson  ‘Gundillawah’ 

12.00pm   Lunch on site  (Bring your own) 

1.00pm   Nick & Deanna Austin ‘Mundarlo’ 

6.00pm   Dinner Sir George Hotel Jugiong 

10.30pm APPROX   Return to Boorowa 

Seats on bus will be limited so BOOK EARLY!  

There is no charge for the bus & farm tours, however we are asking that you bring your 
own lunch & pay for your own dinner.  

RSVP by Friday 30th November 2019 to Linda Cavanagh landcare@boorowa.net      
63851018     0459 681018 

‘Mundarlo’  
Nick & Deanna Austin 
Nick & wife Deanna with their two children Ellie (14yr) and Harry (12yr) run ‘Mundarlo’, a 1400ha proper-
ty situated on the Murrumbidgee river, 50km east of Wagga Wagga.  Since 2010, they have been manag-
ing ‘Mundarlo’ under Holistic Management principles.  Last year, due to the dry conditions, they sold 
their breeding herd leaving only their cattle trading enterprise.  This year they have stepped into the un-
known and supplemented the cattle trading with sheep trading.  
They also own and operate Body Compass Health,  
an allied health centre in Wagga Wagga.   
 

‘Gundillawah’ 
Pete & Bundle Lawson 
Pete and Bundle Lawson grew up on farms with a lot of family history behind them. They now run both 
family properties: Gundillawah in the Mundarlo valley and Trewalla at Book Book. After finishing their 
tertiary education they studied Holistic Management in separate courses in 1996 and 2001 and then  fol-
lowed up in 2008 with another course done jointly.  This final course reaffirmed that HM was the way 
they wanted to farm. They run a sheep (merino) and cattle self replacing breeding operation and are in 
the process of subdividing paddocks having improved the water infrastructure over the past  few years.  
They have been running ‘Gundillawah’ for 5 years now.  It is Bundle's family property. 

This project is supported by the Department of Agriculture and Water Resources, through funding from  

Australian Government’s National Landcare Program 

All Welcome! 

Friday 6th December 2019 

Scott Hickman from  
Mid Lachlan will be on the 

bus with us and help  
facilitate the day. 


